
 

 Tuesday,  April 16,  2019 

Re: OASIS Posting – El Paso Electric Co. Affiliate 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of Section 3.4 of El Paso Electric Company’s (“EPE) Large Generator 

Interconnection Procedures, EPE is required to post on OASIS an advance notice that it is going to 

participate in a Scoping Meeting with an Interconnection Customer that is also an Affiliate.  EPE 

accordingly is posting the following statement regarding a Scoping Meeting that will take place on 

Wednesday April 24th, 2019 at 9:00 AM with EPE’s Generation Business Division. 

The Scoping Meeting attendees will include representatives from EPE’s System Planning Department, as 

well as representatives from EPE’s Generation Business Division.  


